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NOVA‘SCOTIA
. . . PO Box 216 Telephone: 902.424.7918
Department of Municipal Affairs and Housing Halifax, Ns B3J 2M4 E-mail: Gordon.Smith@novascotia.ca

File No.: 09-2000-0091
Log No.: 20-023

July 7, 2020

Mr. Alain D. Muise, CA

Chief Administrative Officer
Municipality of Argyle

PO Box 10

Tusket, Nova Scotia BOW 3MO

Dear Mr. Muise:

Re: Amendments to the Municipality of Argyle’s Municipal Planning Strategy
And Land Use By-law

Approved by Council of the Municipality of Argyle: June 23, 2020

This will acknowledge receipt of four (4) certified copies of the above-noted Planning
documents submitted for review pursuant to the Municipal Government Act.

You will receive further correspondence once the review has been completed.

If, in the meantime, you have any questions, please feel free to contact either Graham
Fisher, Planner (Graham.Fisher@novascotia.ca / 902-424-2990), or me.

Yours truly,

Gordon Smith
Provincial Director of Planning
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